
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Roy Smith [mailto:   
Sent: 15 May 2018 08:15 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Once again you sell of our assets in deference to the absent few that can afford it.  
This road closure and relocation is a cynical ploy to privatise the beach (and destroy 
the serenity of a national monument; the Royal Military Canal) and maximise the 
profits gained from the theft of our seafront.   
 
You give everything to the affluent few and neglect a population that was foolish 
enough to vote for you.  Once again you treat our objections with disdain and ride 
roughshod over our objections. 
 
The development of the Fisherman’s Beach, the Hythe Imperial housing complex, 
Nichol's Quarry development, and the proposed new town sited at the former 
Westenhanger racecourse, all lie as a testament to your careless attitude to our 
open spaces for the benefit of the wealthy. 
 
Your ‘vision’ is skewed and regressive. 
 
Shame on you. 
 
Roy Smith 

 
 




